
their profound satisfaction at the reaffirmation of alliance solidarity express---- e ni
in this statement. le C

4. Ministers reviewed the international situation as it had develop° ke
since their last meeting in May in Rome. They noted that 1970 had beenyaI
year of extensive diplomatic activity by member governments of the alliance^ repa.

to initiate or intensify contacts, discussions and negotiations with the membc•rs^ oted

of the Warsaw Pact and with other European countries. Ministers paid part;c- till^
ular attention to the Strategic Arms Limitations Talks, the treaties negotiat;d onsu

by the Federal Republic of Germany with the Soviet Union and Poland, intr a erm:

German relations, Berlin and the situation in the Mediterranean. erec
5. Ministers welcomed the resumption at Helsinki in November of the

negotiations between the United States and the U.S.S.R. on strategic anns` nd r
limitations. They expressed the hope that the talks would lead, at an ea:fir nd t

date, to an agreement strengthening peace and security in Europe and in^ arir
the world.

6. Ministers noted with satisfaction the signing of the treaty between the over.

Federal Republic of Germany and the U.S.S.R. on 12th August 1970, and the progrE
initialling of the treaty between the Federal Republic of Germany and the ad fi

Polish People's Republic on 18th November 1970. They welcomed these p1o:

treaties as contributions toward reduction of tensions in Europe and as impr,r- on

tant elements of the modus vivendi which the Federal Republic of Germanl

wishes to establish with its Eastern neighbours. Ministers noted the clarificaticd urol

made in the context of the treaties, and reflected in the exchanges of nod n B

between the Federal Republic of Germany and the Three Powers, to the efff ct^ n-go

that quadripartite rights and responsibilities for Berlin and Germany as a 'lth

whole remain unaffected pending a peace settlement which would be based )n con

the free decision of the German people and on the interests of European secud y, thi

Ministers welcomed the beginning of an exchange of views between the Fede.-al`

Republic of Germany and the GDR and expressed the hope that this exchangel study

will prepare the ground for genuine negotiations between the two. Ministf-rs' of co

reviewed the development of the quadripartite talks in Berlin. TCIu

7. In considering the situation with regard to Berlin and Germar.y,

ministers recalled their statement in the Brussels Declaration of 5th Decemt er^

1969 (Paragraph 10) to the effect that concrete progress in both these fiel3s^

would constitute an important contribution to peace and would have gr( al'

weight in their evaluation of the prospects for improving East-West relaticns^
in Europe. Indeed, these prospects would be put in question failing a satÉs-^

factotcome to the current Berlin negotiations. With this in mind, ministcxs

stressed the importance of securing unhindered access to Berlin, improve^
circulation within Berlin and respect by all for the existing ties between t!re

Western sectors of Berlin and the Federal Republic of Germany which have' err

been established with the approval of the Three Powers. They. .underlined^ ^Pli
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